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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF THE ANAHEIM UNION HIGH 
SCHOOL DISTRICT APPROVING AN INCREASE IN STATUTORY 

SCHOOL FEES IMPOSED ON NEW RESIDENTIAL, 
COMMERCIAL/INDUSTRIAL AND SENIOR HOUSING 

CONSTRUCTION PURSUANT TO EDUCATION CODE SECTION 
17620 AND GOVERNMENT CODE SECTION 65995 

 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Trustees (“Board”) of the 
Anaheim Union High School District (“District”) at its regular meeting to be held on July 
16, 2015 will conduct a public hearing to consider adopting a Resolution of the Board of 
Trustees to Increase Statutory School Fees Imposed on New Residential, 
Commercial/Industrial and Senior Housing Construction Pursuant to Education Code 
Section 17620 and 65995 of the Government Code, and a report entitled “Developer 
Fee Justification and Impact Analysis” dated May 2015 thereof justifying such increases 
which are on file at the District office and herein incorporated by reference. 
 
 The July 16, 2015 regular Board Meeting of the District will be held at 501 
Crescent Way, Anaheim, California at 6:00 p.m. or shortly thereafter.  Documents 
regarding the proposed fee increase are available for public review at the District office 
located at 501 Crescent Way, Anaheim, California. 
 

Questions and/or comments should be directed to Patricia Neely, at (714) 999-
3505. 
 
 
     Patricia Neely AIA, Director 
     Facilities Planning, Design and Construction 

 


